M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Linda Schild, Director Finance
DATE:
February 6, 2018
RE:

Crown Punch Can Opener Bid
The bid for Crown Punch Can Openers for various cafeterias was opened at 10:15 a.m. on Tuesday, February 6, 2018. Holly Buchanan and Mike Wilson conducted the opening with one vendor present. Two sealed bids were received and evaluated with SS Kemp/ Tri-Mark submitting a bid amount of $1,451.00 for each opener.
It is recommended that the bid for the replacement of the cafeteria can openers be awarded to SS Kemp/ Tri-Mark, as presented.
